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Comments: I am a resident of Edgewood, and gratefully have the Sandia's as my get away for fun and

adventure. When I first heard about the mountain coaster potentially being built,I was so excited. I think this

would be such a beneficial thing for our economy, and I also think It would be great to have another activity to do

around the Albuquerque area. Unfortunately, our options for activities is slim. I got to ride one in South Lake

Tahoe and it was an absolute blast, and worth every penny. I think this would get others to get out and explore

our beautiful mountains, and spend quality time with their friends and familiea.


